Temporary night heat shelter in Lung
Hang Estate Community Centre closed

The Sha Tin District Office yesterday (July 24) was notified by the
Centre for Health Protection that a man, who was tested positive for COVID-19
on July 20, had visited Lung Hang Estate Community Centre in Lung Hang Estate
during the incubation period. The temporary night heat shelter located at
Lung Hang Estate Community Centre has been closed immediately for full
disinfection and cleaning today (July 25).

To align with the social distancing measures of the Government, Lung
Hang Estate Community Centre has been closed during daytime since July 15,
yet the temporary night heat shelter inside the Centre was still opened
during this period.

After the full closure of Lung Hang Estate Community Centre, the
temporary night heat shelter for Sha Tin District would be relocated to Hin
Keng Neighbourhood Community Centre (Address: No. 5, Hin Wo Lane, Sha Tin)
until further notice.
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